
Thank you 
I can’t believe that I am writing the final Yellow Pages of 2019. What a busy Autumn term we’ve had  

and it has been especially lovely to see our Reception children settle in so well and take their first 

steps  with their learning. What a lovely class they are! 

I would like to say a heartfelt thank you to our parents for all support that they have shown once 

again this year. We have had a fabulous response to all our events.  
 

Christmas Celebrations 
 

 

Junior Concert 

Congratulations to all of our Junior musicians for a super Christmas concert on Monday evening.   

They have all shown a real commitment to practising and performing and it was great to see such                          

enthusiasm.  They should be very proud of themselves indeed. Thank you to all the parents who came 

to watch—I think we had our biggest audience yet for a Junior concert. 
 

 

Singing at Milbanke 

I was so proud of our Y4, 5 and 6 children who entertained the day visitors at Milbanke Care Home on 

Tuesday morning. The sang beautifully and the staff at the home commented on how much both they 

and the day visitors enjoyed it. They were particularly impressed with the children's clear love of 

singing and also how well they chatted with the visitors afterwards. Very well done! 
 

Party Day 

The children and staff looked lovely and Christmassy yesterday. There was a fabulous atmosphere in 

school for our Christmas lunch and parties with lots of party games for everybody and super singing 

coming from the classrooms. Father Christmas even managed to pop in during the morning!  

 

 

KWPS ~ YELLOW PAGES 

20th December 2019 

 

School re-opens on Tuesday 7th January 2020 
 

On behalf of the staff and Governors I would like to wish you all a  

Happy Christmas and a Wonderful New Year. 

Holiday Dates 2020/21 
The Holiday Dates for 2020/21 were sent home on Monday but can also be found on our website.  

Swimming 
Just a reminder that  swimming starts first week back with Year 4 on Tuesday 7th January and Year 5 

on Wednesday 8th.  

 

Phonics Drop In Session ~ Reception  
Just a reminder that the phonics drop in sessions will be starting on the first Friday back 10th                      

January from 8.45am—9.15am. Please use the hall door in the far Junior playground by the                               

Environmental Garden. The children will be looking forward to playing some phonic games with you. 

There is no need to book  —just turn up on the day! We look forward to seeing you there.  


